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Subject:
Harrisonburg Electric Commission
Presented By:  Pamela Ulmer - City Clerk

Attached is a letter from the General Manager, Brian O’Dell, with the Harrisonburg Electric
Commission’s for consideration to reappoint Mr. Hobart Bauhan.  The clerk has received the
reappointment application, and should he be appointed this will be his second and final term.  The
Clerk has received additional applications from interested parties to be considered for the vacant
position. The new term will expire on December 31, 2022.
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